

Office of the Inspector General

May 31, 2013

Joseph V. Cuffari

Dear Joe,

On behalf of the Office of the Inspector General (OIG), I thank you for your 31 years of dedicated service to the federal government. The American people are fortunate to have had someone with your talent and ability serve them so ably during that time.

I especially want to commend you for your outstanding work during your 20 years with the OIG and the Investigations Division. With your help, the OIG has achieved a level of excellence and respect both within the Department of Justice and the Inspector General community that is unparalleled. For this, I extend my sincere appreciation.

I congratulate you on your federal career, and I join your friends and colleagues in wishing you all the best in your retirement. We all look forward to hearing about your new endeavors in the years ahead.

Best Wishes,

Michael E. Horowitz

Inspector General